
PMBA 

Spring Organizational Meeting 

June 4, 2020 

Present: Bryan Romanow, Leslie Andres, Jodie Romanow, Angela Kotyk, Marc Hazlewood, Don Sheldon, 

Lyle Sagert. 

Regrets: Eric Arp 

Bryan Romanow called the meeting to order at 7:15 

Motion to accept agenda: Angela, 2nd Lyle 

Fall 2019 Minutes: Tabled due to change required regarding Executive positions.   

Treasurer’s report: PMBA has $5015.02 in the bank as of May 1, 2020. 

Bryan will approach Bob Alm regarding UIC position. 

Angela asked about a Vic Fron memorial idea. Some ideas: a scholarship, a PMBA umpire award.  We will 

discuss in the fall to give Vic an appropriate send-off and lasting legacy.   

Discussion of Return to Play document.  There is a lot to digest.  Main immediate concern is to get a 

Safety Officer for each team. 

Discussion of disinfectant options.  Bryan will contact Jason regarding disinfectant options.   

Travel/ games will be a wait and see.  No sooner than July. 

Dauphin running from middle of June to the end of July.  Not playing weekends at all. 

Angela moves to cancel SAGM 2020, Leslie seconds. 

Leslie asked about AAA. PMBA is not going to field AAA teams in 2020. 

Baseball Manitoba fees to remain the same. 

September 13, 2020 Fall AGM 

Motion to adjourn – Jodie, second Leslie. 

 

 

 

 


